
C20-327 
--In School Committee--

11/17/2020

Ordered:

That the following be placed on the Calendar:

That the School Committee provide relief requested by School Principals at a special meeting held
on Tuesday, October 27th -called by the School Committee, relative to our system of Weekly
Check-In's. Further, until such time the School Climate Subcommittee returns to the entire school
committee a revised recommendation to ensure that student check-ins are providing meaningful
support to our students with the appropriate systems, procedures, rationale and reporting to support
said goal. 

All principals have critiqued the current procedures in place and have pointed out several key
observations as follows:  Not every student may need or benefit from this type of outreach,
especially given current degree of student/staff engagement in every student's daily schedule.
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